
1. Mr Aston says THANK YOU to 

all school council members for 

meeting him recently to talk 

about lunchtimes. He will take all 

your feedback on board.   

2. Some school council members 

were busy giving feedback on our 

school displays with Mrs Godfrey. 

Good job! 

3. Today we were busy preparing for the 

Christmas Fayre. We packed 107 sweet 

cones to sell at our stall together with 

the Friends’ reindeer noses.            

 

We wonder how much money  

we will be able to raise  

this year? 
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A C T I O N  P O I N T S  F O R  

C L A S S  C O U N C I L :  

 Meet Mrs Jähnigen on 

Saturday 26th at the 

sweet stall to sell our 

sweet cones.  

 In class council, talk 

about how to spend the 

money raised.  

N E X T  S C H O O L  

C O U N C I L  ME E T I N G :  

Wednesday 11th January 

2017 at 2pm 
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